
 

 

 

October 1, 2015 

 

 

RE: Industrial Ad Valorem Tax Exemption Program – Summary Report 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

The Department of Economic Development hereby announces its plan to proceed with rule-

making by finalizing the Industrial Ad Valorem Tax Exemption Program Rules published as a 

Notice of Intent in the August 2015 Louisiana Register. 

 

A public hearing was held on October 29, 2015. No one attended the public hearing and LED 

received no written comments. 

 

Please be advised that we intend to submit these Rules to the Louisiana Register for final 

publication in the November 2015edition. 

 

As always, we welcome your consideration and I can be reached at ph#342-3060 with any 

questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Danielle B. Clapinski 

Staff Attorney 

 

 

 

cc: House of Representatives, Speaker 

 House of Representatives, Committee on Commerce 

 House of Representatives, Committee on Appropriations 

 Senate, President  

Senate, Committee on Commerce 

Senate, Committee on Finance 
 


